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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
March 7, 2025 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 

Tami Scarpetta, on behalf of Beloit Memorial Hospital, has submitted a request for an exception to the 
Outdoor Sign Regulations for the property at 1969 W. Hart Road. The request seeks to exceed the 
maximum square footage allowed for a directional sign in the PLI, Public Land and Institutions under 
Section 30.16(2)(c) and to exceed the maximum height allowed for a directional sign in a nonresidential 
zoning district under Section 30.16(2)(e). The following public hearing will be held regarding the 
proposed exception: 

 
City Plan Commission: Wednesday, March 19, 2025, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as the matter 
can be heard in The Forum, Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street. 
 

We are interested in your opinion. 
 

  
Anyone bringing handouts to the Plan Commission meeting must bring 10 copies and submit them to 
City staff before the meeting begins.  You may also mail your comments to the attention of Hilary 
Rottmann at 100 State Street or via email to planning@beloitwi.gov. You may also call (608) 364-6708 

to provide your comments over the phone. 
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